
CHRISTCHURCH MONDAY MIXED DARTS  

AGM 2017 

MINUTES 
1 CHAIRMANS OPENING REMARKS 

 

The Chairman open the meeting at 8.15pm and thanked all those attending. 

 

2 SECRETARIES REPORT 

The Secretary welcomed all to the meeting. 

He thanked all present for submitting their result cards electronically but ask that captains read the electronic copy 

BEFORE sending. 

The secretary reminded all present that changing venues for competitions is permitted by the rules BUT ONLY on 

agreement by the committee. 

All information including any changes to venues or fixtures is displayed on our websites. ALL PLAYERS are urged to 

check the website regularly and ALSO to inform their venues of any changes.   



 

3 TREASURES REPORT 

The treasurer presented his report and explained that there was a £300 loss on the season due to the gradual 

replacement of the perpetual trophies. All accepted the report and agreed that the replacement should continue as 

and when it was required. 

Balance from 2016  AGM £2,419.17

Kerry Bastable -£50.00 £2,369.17

Trophies -£706.00 £1,663.17

Raffle Books / Card Flowers -£18.40 £1,644.77

Fuel -£10.00 £1,634.77

Singles £36.00 £1,670.77

Raffle £66.00 £1,736.77

Handicap Cup £86.00 £1,822.77

Honariums -£600.00 £1,222.77

Winter 2016 / 2017

Team Entries £950.00 £2,172.77

Comp Entries £307.00 £2,479.77

Fine / Extra Players £10.00 £2,489.77

Crystal Cup £32.00 £2,521.77

Beer for chalker at C Cup -£2.75 £2,519.02

Handicap Cup £83.00 £2,602.02

Raffle £106.00 £2,708.02

Trophies -£1,517.75 £1,226.77

Summer 2017

Team Entries £850.00 £2,076.77

Fine / Extra Players £8.00 £2,084.77

Gordies Memorial Cup £46.00 £2,130.77

Football Card £7.50 £2,138.27

Cash in Hand £2,138.27

Christchurch Monday Mixed League

Hon. Treasures Report

07 August 2017

 

4 HONORARIUMS 

It was agreed to award £300 each to the Secretary and Treasurer. 

5 ELECTION OF COMMITTEE 

SECRETARY - M.CALDER, TREASURER - S.RICHARDS, CHAIRMAN – I. STARKS 



 

6 RETURN OF TROPHIES 

RICHARD 

WAKELIN

ALAN 

HODGKINSON

JOHN LAMB

GRAHAM INNISS

SINGLES LEE YOUNG

GORDIE 

MEMORIAL 

TROPHY 

SUMMER 

CAPTAINS CUP

 
The Summer Captains Cup & the Singles Cup was returned, the Gordie Memorial Trophy is to be returned by the 

Kasbah ASAP.  

 

7 AGM PROPOSALS SUBMITTED BY 7TH JULY 2017 

1) PROPOSED BY - PAUL SMITH , SECONDED BY – ROY AYRES 

I WOULD LIKE TO PROPOSE THAT NEXT WINTER WE CHANGE DIVISIONAL SINGLES COMPETITIONS TO JUST TWO 

VENUES AND PLAYED TO THE WINNER OF EACH VENUE! THIS WOULD MAKE EACH VENUE MORE COMPETITIVE 

AND ALSO EASE THE PLAYING OF GAMES ON FINALS NIGHT! 

  This was agreed by all present 

2) PROPOSED BY – ADAM WOODLAND, SECONDED BY – J. HARVEY 

CHANGE FROM HANDICAP RULES TO DOUBLE IN RULES IN THE SUMMER LEAGUE. 

  This was rejected 

 
8 WINTER LEAGUE – ENTRY FORMS 

 

All 18 summer teams will play in the winter league. 6 teams paid on the night 

It was agreed that due to Mudeford Coasters not playing in the winter that the Athy Mondays would not be relegated 

to DIV 1. 

It was agreed that next summer there will be Two Divisions, and that the teams in each would be determined by how 

they finished this season. 

 

9 DRAW FOR CAPTAINS CUP – (DOUBLE IN)  

 

Won by The NADs&S Dukes  


